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FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK


�





Greetings Allgood Family;


Welcome to the Allgood Elementary School and the 2015 – 2016 school year. Ensuring successful learning is foremost at Allgood Elementary School. Ultimately, each child will gain from school according to the effort he/she applies. To increase the degree of educational success, it is important that teachers, parents and administrators communicate openly and frequently concerning the progress of students. As valued members of our school team, we feel that your cooperation, support and involvement are greatly needed in order for us to meet the needs of your child.





Our goals involve a clear emphasis on the best teaching and learning for Allgood’s most important customer – our students.





Plan to come and meet your child’s teacher and become familiar with our educational programs. We also encourage everyone to become a member of our PTA.  While here, stop by the Parent Room and meet Mrs. Edison our Parent Liaison.  Getting involved in your child’s education is by far the most active mean that we have to make Allgood a better place for our children to learn and grow.





Sincerely,                                   


Dr. Angela Strozier


Dr. Angela Strozier, Principal











 Security Concern:


Effective immediately, students will not be permitted to return to classrooms after 2:45 pm to retrieve forgotten items such as homework, lunch boxes, book bags, etc. Teachers may leave the campus at 3:10 pm, therefore sending students to rooms without someone present is a concern for our staff and for the security of our students. Please be advised that Allgood ES custodians will no longer be able to unlock classrooms for parents or students. Until students become acclimated to this procedure, we will provide daily reminders on the afternoon announcements.








Thursday / September 3


Annual Title I Meeting 5:00 p.m.


Curriculum Night         6:00 p.m.





Monday, September 7


No School!!  Labor Day





ITBS Testing – Sept. 9-11 & 16-18


Make-Up Dates:  Sept 22-25





Tuesday, September 15 – 


Principal’s Chat & Chew/


School Council 8:00-8:55 a.m.





Thursday, September 17


Annual Grandparents Luncheon


(Eat lunch with your grandchild


Cost $3.50)





PACE Parenting Meeting


9:00-11 a.m. & 6:00 – 8:00 p.m





Tuesday, September 22


Title I Meeting – Interpreting STAR 


Reports and what they mean.


8:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m. 





Attendance: A key to your student’s Success
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Students are marked tardy at 


7:46 a.m.





Schools are responsible for teaching your child. But schools can’t do their job if your child is absent. Learning builds day by day. A child who misses a day of school misses a day of learning. 


Research shows that children who are in school most of the time do better on standardized test. Studies also show that kids who are absent more often score lower on standardized test. 





Being late for school hurts a child’s learning, too. A student who is 10 minutes late every day will miss 30 hours of instruction during the year. 


Children can copy notes or make up an assignment, but they can never get back what’s most important: the discussions, the questions, the explanations by the teacher and the thinking that makes learning come alive. 





Your child’s success in school depends on having a solid educational background—one that can only be gained through regular school attendance.
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Provide the school nurse with the FULLY completed Allergy Action Plan form signed by the parent/guardian and health care provider. (Please stop by the clinic to get the proper form to take to your health care provider.)


o If a child’s allergy is to food, provide a list of specific foods that the student can not be exposed to or can not eat and a list of “safe foods”.


o Provide school nurse with written documentation of the level of student’s knowledge of their allergy; strategies for avoiding exposure, symptoms, who to notify if a reaction occurs and treatment plan.











REPORT TIMES


Breakfast - 7:10 – 7:35


Tardy – 7:46


Please Do Not Leave Children Unsupervised!





DISMISSAL SCHEDULE


Bus Riders - 2:15


Vanpool– 2:16


Walkers – 2:10


Car Riders- 2:17














Program – 2:30








Parent Resource Room
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Location:  Room 100


Parent Liaison:  Mrs. Edison  


Contact:  678-676-5173


Hours of Operation: 


	8:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.


Who is the room for?


    Allgood Elementary Families


What is available for parent to check out and take home?


  Books, games, flashcards, parenting resources, brochures, etc.


How to use the Parent Resource Room:


Come by at your convenience during hours of operation.


Browse the shelves for resources that might be helpful.


If you decide to take any resources home with you, please fill out the information sheet in the resource notebook.


Please return the items to the Resource Room when finished.


Please complete a volunteer form if you are available to assist in any way.





This valuable area of our school is a place where parents can borrow materials to supplement students' lessons and even


 find self-help materials addressing all things about being a better parent.   Please feel free to come in and browse around! 





This valuable area of our school is a place where parents can borrow materials to supplement students' lessons and even find self-help 











Test-Taking Tips for Standardized Tests 


ITBS/CogAT (Grades 1st, 3rd & 5th)


When you begin a test, quickly scan all the questions.  This will help you see what the test is about and how many questions you will have to answer.





It is important to manage your time while taking a test.  Begin by checking the number of questions in the test and the amount of time you have to take the test.  Try to complete about half of the questions by the time you are about halfway through the total test time.  Keep track of the time as you work.





Read all DIRECTIONS very carefully.  Don’t begin answering questions before you read the directions.





If you feel nervous before a test, try this:  Close your eyes and take several slow, deep breaths.  Spend a few minutes relaxing your mind.





Try to answer ALL the test questions.  Do the easy ones first.  When you come to a hard question, don’t spend too much time trying to figure it out.  Wait until you have finished the easy questions.  Then go back and work on the hard ones.





All tests have some hard questions.  They are meant to stump you!  It is best to make a good guess at the answer.  First, find any choices that you know are wrong.  Then look at the leftover choices and make your best guess.





Mark your answers by filling in the circle with a dark pencil mark.  If you make a mistake, erase thoroughly.  Then fill in the circle next to the correct answer.





When you have finished the test, go back and work on any questions you skipped, or go back and check your answer.





Principal’s Book of the Month





� HYPERLINK "http://www.amazon.com/One-Hen-Small-Difference-CitizenKid/dp/1554530288/ref=sr_1_1?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1440771400&sr=1-1&keywords=One+Hen" ���





Name of Book:  One Hen


Author:   Katie Smith Milway


Publisher:  Harper Collins


Audience:  K-5





Summary:


Inspired by true events, One Hen tells the story of Kojo, a boy from Ghana who turns a small loan into a thriving farm and a livelihood for many. After his father died, Kojo had to quit school to help his mother collect firewood to sell at the market. When his mother receives a loan from some village families, she gives a little money to her son. With this tiny loan, Kojo buys a hen. A year later, Kojo has built up a flock of 25 hens. With his earnings Kojo is able to return to school. Soon Kojo's farm grows to become the largest in the region.





  Character Trait of the Month


“Tolerance”








